
 

 

 

 

 

  

Mental Health and Well Being 
The role of a parent is not an easy one. As parents we do not 

have all the answers and do not always know how to help.   
We understand that more young people than ever before need 
support with their mental health and wellbeing.  If you feel you 

would like some support, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher, or take a look at the Young Minds website. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/  

 

F4+C 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated to our 
‘Race Against Hunger’ fund raiser for the Trussell Trust.  
We would love to see as many of you as possible at the 

event.  Don’t forget to bring your trainers!! 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 at 1:30pm.    

 

Class / Year group Assemblies or Shows 
EYFS: Nurs & Rec- Spring Songs- 27th March 2024-8:40am and 2:20pm 

   
Year 1: Na�vity 15th December 2023-8:40am                                 Year 4: Quartz Class-17th May 2024-8:40am                                     
Year 2: Sapphire Class- 28th June 2024-8:40am (change of date)Year 4: Amber Class 10th November 2023-8:40-am                                
Year 2: Topaz Class- 1st March 2024-8:40am                                   Year 5: Rose Class 9th February 2024-8:40am                                      
Year 3: Pearl Class-14th June 2024-8:40am                                      Year 5: Amethyst Class 22nd March 2024-8:40am                     
Year 3: Opal Class-13th October 2023-8:40am                    

Year 6: End of year performance-Thursday 18th July 2024-5:30pm at Heron Hall Academy   
 

Dear Families, 

The sunshine is finally here!  Let’s hope it is here to stay.   

 
Walk to School Week. 

The week beginning 20th of May is ‘Walk to  
School Week’. We encourage you to leave the car  

behind and walk. A generation ago, 70% of us  
walked to school but now it is less than half.   

Walking to school is a wonderful way to start the day!  

It can have a great impact on your personal health and the planet as 
well as allowing you have more quality time with your family and 

friends along the way.  
Even if you can't walk to school, try and make �me to get outside and 

walk somewhere every day.   

 
I want to wish our year 6 pupils the very best of luck with their 

upcoming SATs next week. They have all worked extremely hard to be 
as ready as they can be.  We are extremely proud of them all.   

 

Please check the Key Dates section and look out for some more 
information on our Cultural day and Sports Week in the coming weeks.  

 
I hope you all have a lovely last  

couple of weeks of this half term.  
G.Vincent 

Attendance  
Whole School Target: 96% 

This year so far: 95.1% 

 

NEWSLETTER – SUMMER TERM 1, MAY 2024   
Key Dates: 

-Week Beginning 13th May-KS2 SATs 
-Week beginning 20th May- Walk to School 
Week 
-Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th INSET Days-
School closed 

 
-Week beginning 27th May - HALF TERM  
 

-Monday 3rd June-First day back 
-Friday 21st June- Cultural day 
-Week beginning 24thJune- Sports days  

 
-Saturday 13th July-Summer Fair  

 
-Monday 15th July- INSET day-school closed 
-Tuesday 16th July-Meet the teacher and 
open evening  
-Wednesday 24th July- Last day- school 
closes at 1:30pm  

 

Attendance  
Winning Class for Spring Term 2:  

Amber Class 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
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